
 
 
 

 
 
 
Friday, June 23, 2023 
 
Professional Support Staff (PSS) employees, 
  
As we look ahead to Workday training this fall, we recognize that many of you are anticipating the 
transition to Workday in January and want to learn more now. Please visit the Workday for PSS page for 
key information and events. You'll also be receiving an invitation to a Zoom meeting to hear from 
members of the Workday project team.  
  
We appreciate your interest and engagement and look forward to connecting with you! 
  
Thank you, 
Workday Change Management Team 
 

https://www.gvsu.edu/workday/workday-for-professional-support-staff-pss-41.htm

